
Staff Senate   



Currently staff ID numbers are in SIS but not HRS. Both systems will use staff ID numbers when 
Banner is implemented. 
 
Gail Davis from Finance said that beginning in September 2006, Accounts Payable would begin 
using I.D. numbers.  
 
All employees are encouraged to enroll in Direct Deposit. Finance is attempting to go to a paperless 
check deposit system. It would no longer be necessary for an employee to have a checking account; 
everyone would have a Cardinal One debit card.  
 
Jana Daigle from Information Systems gave a presentation on MYLAMAR. 
 
Lena Francis from Education and Human velopment, encouraged anyone who has made a change 
to their beneficiary, to check with the State and verify that the change was made with both Human 


